
 

 
Town Clerk 
Council Offices,  
Britwell Road 
Didcot  
OX11 7HN 

 
Lucy Blake: lblake@didcot.gov.uk 

Tony Rudge: trudge@didcot.gov.uk 
www.didcot.gov.uk  

  

 

 

 
ALLOTMENT HOLDERS UPDATE 
 
As Central Government are slowly starting to lift restrictions and those 
in the most ‘at risk’ groups can take a break from shielding, we hope to 
see more and more allotment tenants visiting their plots. 
 
Getting fresh air and exercise is paramount to our health and mental 
wellbeing but we do ask that everyone remains vigilant and safe. 
Please make sure you adhere to the Government’s advice on social 
distancing and hygiene and do not congregate in groups of more than 
6 people. Make sure to wash your hands regularly, especially after 
using the gate locks (on sites that have them). 

 
Allotment invoices have been sent out asking tenants to pay their rents 
via BACS payments. Those who cannot do this can come into the 
council office in September when we are fully reopened, to pay in 
person by cash, card or cheque. 
 
We would like to remind all allotment holders that cars are allowed on 
site but should only be parked in the designated areas. Please be 
mindful of all tenants when driving onto the allotment sites.  
 
We ask that you keep up to date with the Government’s advice and stay 
safe by following the advice, found here: 
 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact: 
 
Lucy Blake lblake@didcot.gov.uk or Tony Rudge trudge@didcot.gov.uk 

 

Thank you. 

Didcot Town Council 
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